
 
 
 
11th June 2021  
 

To: Parents of Children in Year 1 and 2 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Trip to Belton House- National Trust 
Tuesday 13th July 2021 

 
As we approach the end of term, we thought the children would enjoy visiting the gardens at Belton House. The highlight 
of the trip would be to visit the adventure playground, have a picnic and walk around the ornate gardens and lakes. During 
the trip we would find out about the animals and nature living in this habitat. There will also be an opportunity to ride on 
the small train. 
 
Children should be dropped off at school as normal on the morning (no later than 8.45am); we shall travel to Belton House 
by coach and will return to school for 3.15pm. The children will need their school swimming bag with a green or black 
lightweight school cagoule, sun cream, sun hat, a small snack (not a lunchbox) and a drinks bottle. A packed lunch will be 
provided. Some of the activities may be messy; therefore, we are requesting that girls and boys wear their PE kits. 
 
The cost of the trip is £17.50 and you can pay by BACS or cheque. If paying by BACS, please title your payment CHILD’S 
SURNAME/BELTON. Cheques should be made payable to Hollygirt School. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs G Wand and Mrs R Heatlie 
Year 1 and 2 Teachers 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 

Trip to Belton House- National Trust 
Tuesday 13th July 2021 

 
Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
I give my permission for my child to visit Belton House on Tuesday 13th July 2021 and to travel on the small toy train and 
use the adventure playground. I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand 
that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 
 
I believe my child to be medically fit for this visit. 
 
I enclose a cheque payable to Hollygirt School for £17.50 / I will do a single BACS payment (please circle as appropriate). 
 

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even if your child 
does not take part in the visit. 

 
Signed:  Date:  

 
Please return to Mrs Wand/Mrs Heatlie by Friday 18th June 2021. 

 


